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May 12, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2710 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0234 – Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL): 
Application for an Order Pursuant to Section 29 of the Ontario Energy Board Act 
 
Further to the Board’s letter of May 8 to Mr. Barrass requiring THESL to file, through me, a 
revised version of the competition experts’ Joint Written Statement with sections un-redacted in 
accordance with the Board’s oral decision rendered on May 2, 2014, please be advised that 
THESL and counsel for the intervenors are agreed that the entire statement can be placed on the 
public record without any redactions. 
 
Accordingly, please consider the redacted version I filed on May 2, 2014 withdrawn, and please 
place on the public record the unredacted version filed with you on the same date.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Your truly, 
 

 
Chris Haussmann 
Encl. 
 
 


